
    PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE  

The Pea Ridge Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on October 3, 2023, at 6:00pm located at 
City Hall, 975 Weston Street to hear views regarding proposed code changes to zoning, Large-Scale 
Development regula�ons, and Home Occupan�on regula�ons. Proposed code changes are on file at Pea 
Ridge City Hall.  


